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Welcome to the Presentation Brothers' Anglo-Irish Province e-letter! Remember, we can only share what we

receive - so please do keep us up-to-date with events and stories from your part of the Presentation Family.

 You can email us with anything you'd like to see included.

Michael Sexton is the new CEO of the Presentation Brothers Schools Trust

(PBST), replacing Paul Scanlan. Michael, formerly the Principal in Coláiste an Spioraid

Naoimh in Bishopstown, Cork, looks forward to further developing the already strong

connections between the PBST and the other branches of the Presentation Family. He

has already had a very productive meeting with Br Andrew, the Evangelisation Officer

and the newly-appointed Youth Ministry Coordinator. Michael is in the process of

visiting each of the PBST schools to familiarise himself with the varied group of

primary and second-level schools, all united in a sense of common purpose where ‘all

are welcome, all are included, and all are enriched’. We wish Michael every success in

his challenging new position and extend our best wishes to Paul for what, we hope,
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will be a long and very happy retirement.

PresLink in Presentation College Cork has combined with the Teachers Union of Ireland and a Scottish

volunteer fundraiser resident in Dublin to successfully raise €5,500 to install a water supply at a large

Presentation Brothers secondary school in Nigeria. Katie Hendrick, Student Welfare Officer at IADT in

Dun Laoghaire, has raised funds through a series of events in Ireland and Scotland to sink a new

borehole/tubewell to provide badly-needed clean water at the Presentation Brothers Secondary School in

Tafawa Balewa in Bauchi State in northern Nigeria. The clean water provided at Tafawa Balewa will be

used for drinking, cooking and washing.

Connections

The latest edition of

Connections - the Anglo-

Irish Province's annual

newsletter - is now

available, and will be

distributed across the

Presentation Family. You

Remembrance Mass

The Annual Mass for

Deceased Brothers took place

last Saturday in Mount St

Joseph, Cork. A large crowd

attended the Mass, whose

chief celebrant was Cormac

Cardinal Murphy-O'Connor,

Fundraising Night

A group of students from

Presentation College,

Bray, is embarking on an

immersion trip to Ghana

late next month. As part of

their fundraising efforts, a

benefit night will be held
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will be able to pick up a

copy in the PBST schools,

and at any Presentation

Family event. If you would

like to view it before you

get your hands on a copy,

however, you can

download a PDF version

of it here. Please feel free

to pass this digital edition

to anyone you think might

be interested!

Cardinal Murphy-O'Connor,

Archbishop Emeritus of

Westminster. The Mass

was followed by a visit to

the Cemetery, where family

members laid flowers at the

graveside of their departed

loved ones. This was followed

by refreshments, where new

friendships were made and old

friendships renewed among

the relatives of the deceased

Brothers.

in the Royal Hotel, Bray

next Sunday 25th
September 2016. From

7.30pm til 11pm, there

will be live music by Big

Digger and DJ Emmet

Baldwin. Tickets cost
€10, and all proceeds

raised will go towards the

mission in Ghana. For

more information or to get

tickets, contact Br Ray

Dwyer.
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